
Dear Parents/Guardians

The last day of the Autumn term on Friday 27th October will be a non uniform day.

However, we have decided to ask for donations for items instead of cash donation. These
items will then be put into hampers for Christmas to be raffled off at our Winter Fayre in
December.

We would like each year group to bring in different items to ensure we have varied hampers.
The list is as follows:

Nursery Chocolate

Reception Children’s Activities/Games/Crafts/Colouring etc

Year 1 Savoury - Crisps/ Crackers/ Breadsticks etc

Year 2 Sweets

Year 3 Chocolate

Year 4 Pamper items - bubble bath, face mask, body spray etc

Year 5 Christmas Confectionary

Year 6 Bottles - Squash, alcohol, juice etc

Please ensure they are unopened and have at least a few months date on.

Thank you,
Durand Primary PTFA


